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The Deceiver Frederick Forsyth
2011-06-30 'Another Forsyth thriller
that has you by the throat with plots
so finely crafted as to make the cold
war's very darkness visible' Daily
Mail ________ Sam McCready is The
Deceiver, one of the Secret
Intelligence Service's most
unorthodox and most valued
operatives, a legend in his own time.
The end of the cold war has, however,
strengthened the hand of the
Whitehall mandarins, to whom he seems
about as controllable as Genghis
Khan, so Sam is to have his fate
decided at a special hearing. As part
of the proceedings, four of Sam's key
operations are reviewed: a
clandestine mission into East Germany
in 1985 to contact the top Russian
spy General Pankratin; the second
involving a KGB colonel who wants to
defect - but is he genuine? An
audacious Gaddafi-inspired plot to
ship arms to the IRA; and the fourth
when McCready presided over the
aftermath of political murder and
mayhem in the Caribbean. ________
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Former RAF pilot and investigative
journalist, Frederick Forsyth defined
the modern thriller when he wrote The
Day of the Jackal, described by Lee
Child as 'the book that broke the
mould.' What readers are saying:
***** 'Forsyth never lets you down.
Always well researched, always
gripping.' ***** 'Forsyth is the best
storyteller . . . you feel that he is
letting you in on secrets and that
you are really there where the action
is.' ***** 'Superb story and so
topical. Once again Fredrick Forsyth
demonstrates his mastery of suspense
and mystery.'
The House of the Four Winds Mercedes
Lackey 2014-08-05 Mercedes Lackey is
the New York Times bestselling author
of the Valdemar series and romantic
fantasies like Beauty and the
Werewolf and The Fairy Godmother.
James Mallory and Lackey have
collaborated on six novels. Now these
New York Times and USA Today
bestselling collaborators bring
romance to the fore with The House of
the Four Winds. The rulers of tiny,
impoverished Swansgaard have twelve
1/13

Downloaded from claudiasnell.dev on
August 9, 2022 by guest

daughters and one son. While the
prince's future is assured, his
twelve sisters must find their own
fortunes. Disguising herself as
Clarence, a sailor, Princess Clarice
intends to work her way to the New
World. When the crew rebels,
Clarice/Clarence, an expert with
rapier and dagger, sides with the
handsome navigator, Dominick, and
kills the cruel captain. Dominick
leads the now-outlawed crew in search
of treasure in the secret pirate
haven known as The House of Four
Winds. They encounter the sorceress
Shamal, who claims Dominick for her
own--but Clarice has fallen hard for
Dominick and won't give him up
without a fight. Full of
swashbuckling adventure, buoyant
magic, and irrepressible charm, The
House of the Four Winds is a
lighthearted fantasy romp by a pair
of bestselling writers. At the
Publisher's request, this title is
being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.
The Phoenix Endangered Mercedes
Lackey 2008-09-16 In The Phoenix
Endangered, second in The Enduring
Flame by Mercedes Lackey and James
Mallory, Tiercel, a budding High
Mage, and Harrier, a reluctant
Knight-Mage, develop greater power-and learn of the evils of war when
they see the devastation caused by
the fanatical armies of the Wild Mage
Bisochim. The desert tribespeople led
by young Shaiara flee Bisochim's
evil, seeking a legendary oasis deep
in the desert--a refuge that may hold
the key to stopping Bisochim and
preserving the Balance between Light
and Darkness . . . or that may be the
cause of Light's ultimate downfall.
At the Publisher's request, this
title is being sold without Digital
Rights Management Software (DRM)
applied.
The Book of Tarot Danielle Noel
2018-04-24 "The Book of Tarot by
the-outstretched-shadow-obsidian-mountain-1-mercedes-lackey

Danielle Noel is not just a book--it
is a work of art. Harness the power
of your intuition with this deeply
beautiful, sacred, modern guide to
using tarot."--Rebecca Campbell,
best-selling author of Light Is the
New Black and Rise Sister Rise More
than a guidebook, The Book of Tarot
offers a space in which to set goals
and intentions with clarity and
purpose. It also serves as an
accessible introduction to the
Tarot's many uses, from mystical
touchstone to practical resource. In
this beautifully designed, easy-tonavigate book, Danielle Noel
instructs readers in using the Tarot
as a tool for self-understanding,
meditation, and soulful
introspection.
Nocturnal Witchcraft Konstantinos
2002 Embrace the shadows and explore
the dark side of magick.
Interpreting the Late Neolithic of
Upper Mesopotamia Olivier
Nieuwenhuyse 2013 The times between
the Neolithic and Urban revolutions
in Mesopotamia have for a long time
been interpreted as a period of
stagnation. This volume is part of an
emerging discourse that challenges
such assumptions. Focussing upon the
northern parts of ancient Western
Asia, where most recent research has
concentrated, an international group
of researchers demonstrates that
Upper Mesopotamia underwent complex
historical changes that we just begin
to grasp fully. The Late Neolithic
was a critical phase of the history
of the ancient Middle East. Authors
investigate settlement patterns,
practices of painting pottery,
distributions of various raw
materials, the role of craft
industries, the emergence of seals
and other issues from a variety of
theoretical and practical questions.
The book is a must-have for
prehistorians working in the Near
East, and a rich source of
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information for archaeologists
working in other parts of the world.
Olivier Nieuwenhuyse is a Research
Fellow at Leiden University and at
the DAI-Berlin. His research focuses
on reconstructions of landscape and
prehistoric settlement and the
meanings of material culture.
Reinhard Bernbeck is professor at the
Freie Universitat Berlin and
Binghamton University, New York. His
research focuses on critical
assessments of ancient Western Asian
prehistory and historical periods.
Peter Akkermans is professor at
Leiden University. He is the director
of the excavatons at Tell Sabi Abyad
and had published widely on the
prehistory of the ancient Near East.
Scion Of Cyador L. E. Modesitt Jr.
2014-11-06 MAGI'I OF CYADOR
introduced Lorn, a talented boy born
into the family of Magi'i. Now his
story continues ... Having survived
both barbarian raiders and the giant
beasts of the Accursed Forest, Lorn
has proven himself to be a fine
officer ... perhaps too fine an
officer. As his prowess has grown, so
has the number of his enemies and
rivals. Too much success has made him
a marked man. When he returns to his
home, both he and his young family
become targets. But with all of Cyad
in upheaval over the death of the
Emperor, this is not the only problem
he faces. L.E.Modesitt's best-selling
fantasy novels set in the magical
world of Recluce are among the most
popular in contemporary fantasy. Look
out for more information on this and
other titles at www.orbitbooks.co.uk
Shadows of the Prophet Douglas S.
Farrer 2009-06-05 This is the first
in-depth study of the Malay martial
art, silat, and the first
ethnographic account of the Haqqani
Islamic Sufi Order. Drawing on 12
years of research and practice, the
author provides a major contribution
to the study of Malay culture.
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The Queen of the Damned Anne Rice
2010-11-17 In a feat of virtuoso
storytelling, Anne Rice unleashes
Akasha, the queen of the damned, who
has risen from a six-thousand-year
sleep to let loose the powers of the
night. Akasha has a marvelously
devious plan to “save” mankind and
destroy the vampire Lestat—in this
extraordinarily sensual novel of the
complex, erotic, electrifying world
of the undead. Look for a special
preview of Anne Rice’s Prince Lestat
in the back of the book. The Vampire
Chronicles continue in Prince Lestat
and the Realms of Atlantis, available
for pre-order now. Praise for The
Queen of the Damned “Mesmerizing . .
. a wonderful web of dark-side
mythology.”—San Francisco Chronicle
“With The Queen of the Damned, Anne
Rice has created universes within
universes, traveling back in time as
far as ancient, pre-pyramidic Egypt
and journeying from the frozen
mountain peaks of Nepal to the
crowded, sweating streets of southern
Florida.”—Los Angeles Times
“Imaginative . . . intelligently
written . . . This is popular fiction
of the highest order.”—USA Today “A
tour de force.”—The Boston Globe
Pro Full-Text Search in SQL Server
2008 Hilary Cotter 2009-01-29
Businesses today want actionable
insights into their data—they want
their data to reveal itself to them
in a natural and user–friendly form.
What could be more natural than human
language? Natural–language search is
at the center of a storm of
ever–increasing web–driven demand for
human–computer communication and
information access. SQL Server 2008
provides the tools to take advantage
of the features of its built–in
enterprise–level natural–language
search engine in the form of
integrated full–text search (iFTS).
iFTS uses text–aware relational
queries to provide your users with
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fast access to content. Whether you
want to set up an enterprise–wide
Internet or intranet search engine or
create less ambitious
natural–language search applications,
this book will teach you how to get
the most out of SQL Server 2008 iFTS:
Introducing powerful iFTS features in
SQL Server, such as the FREETEXT and
CONTAINS predicates, custom
thesauruses, and stop lists Showing
you how to optimize full–text query
performance through features like
full–text indexes and iFilters
Providing examples that help you
understand and apply the power of
iFTS in your daily projects
THE GOLDEN APPLE Robert Shea 1979
The Outstretched Shadow Mercedes
Lackey 2003-11-08 Kellen Tavadon, son
of the Arch-Mage Lycaelon, thought he
knew the way the world worked. His
father, leading the wise and
benevolent Council of Mages,
protected and guided the citizens of
the Golden City of the Bells. Young
Mages in training-all men, for women
were unfit to practice magicmemorized the intricate details of
High Magic and aspired to seats on
the council. Then he found the
forbidden Books of Wild Magic-or did
they find him? The three slim volumes
woke Kellen to the wide world outside
the City's isolating walls. Their
Magic was not dead, strangled by
rules and regulations. It felt like a
living thing, guided by the hearts
and minds of those who practiced it
and benefited from it. Questioning
everything he has known, Kellen
discovers too many of the City's dark
secrets. Banished, with the Outlaw
Hunt on his heels, Kellen invokes
Wild Magic-and finds himself running
for his life with a unicorn at his
side. Kellen's life changes almost
faster than he can understand or
accept. Rescued by a unicorn, healed
by a female Wild Mage who knows more
about Kellen than anyone outside the
the-outstretched-shadow-obsidian-mountain-1-mercedes-lackey

City should, meeting Elven royalty
and Elven warriors, and plunged into
a world where the magical beings he
has learned about as abstract
concepts are flesh and blood
creatures-Kellen both revels in and
fears his new freedom. Especially
once he learns about Demons. He'd
always thought they were another
abstract concept-a stand-in for
ultimate evil. But if centaurs and
dryads are real, then Demons surely
are as well. And the one thing all
the Mages of the City agreed on was
that practicing Wild Magic corrupted
a Mage. Turned him into a Demon.
Would that be Kellen's fate? Deep in
Obsidian Mountain, the Demons are
waiting. Since their defeat in the
last great War, they've been biding
their time, sowing the seeds of
distrust and discontent between their
human and Elven enemies. Very soon
now, when the Demons rise to make
war, there will be no alliance
between High and Wild Magic to stand
against them. And all the world will
belong to the Endarkened.
Crown of Vengeance Mercedes Lackey
2012-11-13 Mercedes Lackey and James
Mallory, bestselling authors
individually and together, return to
the world of their New York Times and
USA Today bestselling Obsidian and
Enduring Flame Trilogies with Crown
of Vengeance. Here, readers will
learn the truth about the Elven Queen
Vielissiar Faricarnon, who was the
first to face the Endarkened in
battle and the first to bond with a
dragon. She worked some of the
greatest magics her world has ever
known, and paid the greatest Price.
Crown of Vengeance is an exciting
fantasy adventure that will appeal to
fans of Mercedes Lackey's Valdemar
series. No previous knowledge of
Lackey and Mallory's collaborations
is necessary to enjoy this fastpaced, action-packed novel, but
returning readers will be excited to
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discover this amazing story. Previous
Trilogies set in the world of Crown
of Vengeance: The Enduring Flame
Series: The Phoenix Unchained The
Phoenix Transformed The Phoenix
Endangered The Obsidian Trilogy: The
Outstretched Shadow To Light a Candle
When Darkness Falls At the
Publisher's request, this title is
being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.
Biography of a Mexican Crucifix
Jennifer Scheper Hughes 2010 Here,
Jennifer Scheper Hughes traces
popular devotion to the Cristo
Aparecido over five centuries of
Mexican history. Each chapter
investigates a single incident in the
encounter between believers and the
image.
Diplomatic Days Edith O ́
Shaughnessy
2018-05-23 Reproduction of the
original: Diplomatic Days by Edith O
Shaughnessy
́
Closer to Home (The Herald Spy Book
1) Mercedes Lackey 2014-10-24 Mags
was once an enslaved orphan living a
harsh life in the mines, until the
King's Own Herald discovered his
talent and trained him as a spy. Now
a Herald in his own right, at the
newly established Heralds' Collegium,
Mags has found a supportive family,
including his Companion Dallen.
Although normally a Herald in his
first year of Whites would be sent
off on circuit, Mags is needed close
to home for his abilities as a spy
and his powerful Mindspeech gift.
There is a secret, treacherous plot
within the royal court to destroy the
Heralds. The situation becomes dire
after the life of Mags' mentor,
King's Own Nikolas, is imperiled. His
daughter Amily is chosen as the new
King's Own, a complicated and
dangerous job that is made more so by
this perilous time. Can Mags and
Amily save the court, the Heralds,
and the Collegium itself?
Wellspring of Chaos L. E. Modesitt,
the-outstretched-shadow-obsidian-mountain-1-mercedes-lackey

Jr. 2010-08-24 L.E. Modesitt, Jr.'s
Wellspring of Chaos continues his
bestselling fantasy series the Saga
of Recluce, which is one the most
popular in contemporary epic fantasy.
Kharl's life has been always been as
ordered and dependable as the barrels
he makes. His trouble begins when he
saves saves a rape victim he finds
unconscious in an alley, a
blackstaffer—a young expatriate
mage—from Recluce. When the
blackstaffer is mysteriously murdered
in Kharl's cooperage, Kharl is
jailed, tried, and flogged, and in a
shocking turnaround released—and his
wife executed for the murder, which
she did not commit. Kharl ends up on
the run, taking the slain woman's
black staff and her book, The Basis
of Order, which explains the
principles of its power. The diligent
cooper is about to learn a new, very
different skill. “An intriguing
fantasy in a fascinating
world.”—Robert Jordan, New York Times
bestselling author of The Wheel of
Time® series Saga of Recluce #1 The
Magic of Recluce / #2 The Towers of
Sunset / #3 The Magic Engineer / #4
The Order War / #5 The Death of Chaos
/ #6 Fall of Angels / #7 The Chaos
Balance / #8 The White Order / #9
Colors of Chaos / #10 Magi’i of
Cyador / #11 Scion of Cyador / #12
Wellspring of Chaos / #13 Ordermaster
/ #14 Natural Order Mage / #15 MageGuard of Hamor / #16 Arms-Commander /
#17 Cyador’s Heirs / #18 Heritage of
Cyador /#19 The Mongrel Mage / #20
Outcasts of Order / #21 The Mage-Fire
War (forthcoming) Story Collection:
Recluce Tales Other Series by L.E.
Modesitt, Jr. The Imager Portfolio
The Corean Chronicles The Spellsong
Cycle The Ghost Books The Ecolitan
Matter At the Publisher's request,
this title is being sold without
Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.
Arrow's Fall Mercedes Lackey
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1988-01-05 Follows the adventures of
Talia as she travels the land as a
Herald of Valdemar in the third book
in the classic epic fantasy Arrows
trilogy With Elspeth, the heir to the
throne of Valdemar, come of
marriageable age, Talia, the Queen’s
Own Herald returns to court to find
Queen and heir beset by diplomatic
intrigue as various forces vie for
control of Elspeth’s future. But just
as Talia is about to uncover the
traitor behind all these intrigues,
she is sent off on a mission to the
neighboring kingdom, chosen by the
Queento investigate the worth of a
marriage proposal from Prince Ancar.
And, to her horror, Talia soon
discovers there is far more going on
at Prince Ancar’s court than just
preparation for a hoped-for royal
wedding. For a different magic than
that of the Heralds is loose in
Ancar’s realm—an evil and ancient
sorcery that may destroy all of
Valdemar unless Talia can send
warning to her Queen in time!
Beyond Mercedes Lackey 2021-06-15 The
long-awaited founding of Valdemar
comes to life in this new series from
a New York Times bestselling author
and beloved fantasist. Within the
Eastern Empire, Duke Kordas Valdemar
rules a tiny, bucolic Duchy that
focuses mostly on horse breeding.
Anticipating the day when the
Empire’s exploitative and militant
leaders would not be content to leave
them alone, Korda’s father set out to
gather magicians in the hopes of one
day finding a way to escape and
protect the people of the Duchy from
tyranny. Kordas has lived his life
looking over his shoulder. The signs
in the Empire are increasingly dire.
Under the direction of the Emperor,
mages have begun to harness the power
of dark magics, including blood
magic, the powers of the Abyssal
Planes, and the binding and "milking"
of Elemental creatures. But then one
the-outstretched-shadow-obsidian-mountain-1-mercedes-lackey

of the Duchy’s mages has a
breakthrough. There is a way to place
a Gate at a distance so far from the
Empire that it is unlikely the
Emperor can find or follow them as
they evacuate everyone that is
willing to leave. But time is running
out, and Kordas has been summoned to
the Emperor's Court. Can his
reputation as a country bumpkin and
his acting skills buy him and his
people the time they need to flee? Or
will the Emperor lose patience,
invade to strip Valdemar of
everything of worth, and send its
conscripted people into the front
lines of the Imperial wars?
Quetzalcoatl and the Irony of Empire
David Carrasco 1992-06-15 Davíd
Carrasco draws from the perspectives
of the history of religions,
anthropology, and urban ecology to
explore the nature of the complex
symbolic form of Quetzalcoatl in the
organization, legitimation, and
subversion of a large segment of the
Mexican urban tradition. His new
Preface addresses this tradition in
the light of the Columbian
quincentennial. "This book, rich in
ideas, constituting a novel approach
. . . represents a stimulating and
provocative contribution to
Mesoamerican studies. . . .
Recommended to all serious students
of the New World's most advanced
indigenous civilization."—H. B.
Nicholson, Man
Blade of Empire Mercedes Lackey
2017-10-24 FROM THE AUTHORS OF NEW
YORK TIMES BESTSELLERS WHEN DARKNESS
FALLS AND THE PHOENIX TRANSFORMED,
AND USA TODAY BESTSELLER TO LIGHT A
CANDLE They thought the war was over.
They were wrong. Runacarendalur
Caerthalien has been a master of
battle for hundreds of years, but he
found himself on the wrong side—the
losing side—in the last war. Betrayed
by his brother, trapped in a prophecy
he does not understand, Runacar flees
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the battlefield. Yet Runacar is no
coward. In a twist he could never
have imagined, the Elven War-Prince
finds himself leading a new army into
battle—a force of centaurs, merfolk,
gryphons, minotaurs, and talking
bears who can perform magic. For
centuries they have been trying to
reclaim their lands from Elven
invaders. With Runacar at the helm,
they just might manage it. Mercedes
Lackey and James Mallory’s first
collaboration, the Obsidian Mountain
trilogy, introduced readers to a
brilliant, continent-spanning fantasy
world of high adventure and epic
battle. Civilization shimmered with
magic while in the nooks and crannies
of the world, dragons and unicorns
hid from people who believed them to
be nothing more than legends. The
Dragon Prophecy, set thousands of
years before that story, illuminates
a time when long-lived Elves rule the
Fortunate Lands. It is a time of dire
prophecy, of battle and bloodshed, of
great magics unlike any the Elvenkind
have seen before. It is the story of
the end of one world and the
beginning of the next. The Obsidian
Mountain Trilogy #1 The Outstretched
Shadow #2 To Light a Candle #3 When
Darkness Falls The Enduring Flame
Trilogy #1 The Phoenix Unchained #2
The Phoenix Endangered #3 The Phoenix
Transformed The Dragon Prophecy
Trilogy #1 Crown of Vengeance #2
Blade of Empire At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.
Adventures in the Bone Trade Jon Kalb
2006-04-18 As co-founder of the
expedition that discovered Lucy, and
leader of most of the first sitesurveys in the Afar Depression in
Ethiopia, Jon Kalb has years of
experience with the region, its
politics, and the scientists involved
in the excavations. A participant
himself in the "bone wars" that
the-outstretched-shadow-obsidian-mountain-1-mercedes-lackey

accompanied these discoveries, Kalb
recounts the cutthroat competition
and back stabbing that were often
part of the media-highlighted race to
find the oldest hominid fossil. He
weaves this story in the rich fabric
of Ethiopian society and politics,
the plight of the regions peoples,
and the international maneuverings
for control of the fossil finds.
The Year's Best Science Fiction:
Nineteenth Annual Collection Gardner
Dozois 2002-07-23 The twenty-first
century has so far proven to be
exciting and wondrous and filled with
challenges we had never dreamed. New
possibilities previously unimagined
appear almost daily . . . and science
fiction stories continue to explore
those possibilities with delightful
results: Collected in this anthology
are such compelling stories as: "On
K2 with Kanakaredes" by Dan Simmons.
A relentlessly paced and absorbing
tale set in the near future about
three mountain climbers who must
scale the face of K2 with some very
odd company. "The Human Front" by Ken
MacLeod. In this compassionate
coming-of-age tale the details of
life are just a bit off from things
as we know them-and nothing is as it
appears to be. "Glacial" by Alastair
Reynolds. A fascinating discovery on
a distant planet leads to mass death
and a wrenching mystery as
spellbinding as anything in recent
short fiction. The twenty-six stories
in this collection imaginatively
takes us far across the universe,
into the very core of our beings, to
the realm of the gods, and the moment
just after now. Included here are the
works of masters of the form and of
bright new talents, including:
Eleanor Arnason Chris Beckett Michael
Blumlein Michael Cassutt Brenda W.
Clough Paul Di Filippo Andy Duncan
Carolyn Ives Gilman Jim Grimsley
Simon Ings James Patrick Kelly Leigh
Kennedy Nancy Kress Ian R. MacLeod
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Ken MacLeod Paul J. McAuley Maureen
F. McHugh Robert Reed Alastair
Reynolds Geoff Ryman William Sanders
Dan Simmons Allen M. Steele Charles
Stross Michael Swanwick Howard
Waldrop Supplementing the stories are
the editor's insightful summation of
the year's events and a lengthy list
of honorable mentions, making this
book a valuable resource in addition
to serving as the single best place
in the universe to find stories that
stir the imagination and the heart.
Latin American Civilization Benjamin
Keen 2019-06-07 The fourth edition of
Latin American Civilization is a
compact update of a classic book of
readings that teachers and students
of Latin American history have used
and appreciated since its first
appearance in 1955. Returning to the
single-volume format, this edition
combines the best of the old
collection with new material on
recent developments in Latin American
politics and society. Particular care
has been taken to bring the chapters
on the twentieth century up to date.
Among the new selections are pieces
on the Church's role in the
Nicaraguan revolution, the
Malvinas/Falklands war, the struggle
for democracy in Argentina and
Brazil, and women's liberation in
Cuba. The great majority of
selections are primary materials.
These personal narratives--many
translated by Dr. Keen for this
collection--convey the flavor and
spirit of a period more vividly than
official documents and are generally
better written. Secondary works are
used only when suitable contemporary
material was not available. The brief
introductions and headnotes, which
provide students with background
information on the authors and
subject matter, have been updated to
reflect the best recent scholarship.
This lively, entertaining, and
informative book is an excellent
the-outstretched-shadow-obsidian-mountain-1-mercedes-lackey

companion for all texts on Latin
American history, although its
organization and outlook conform most
closely to that of Keen and
Wasserman's Short History of Latin
America.
To Light a Candle Mercedes Lackey
2005-12-27 In The Outstretched
Shadow, which was named by VOYA as
Best Science Fiction, Fantasy, and
Horror book for 2003, Mercedes Lackey
and James Mallory introduced readers
to The Obsidian Trilogy and a complex
new fantasy world populated by
humans, centaurs, elves, talking
unicorns, and demons. The Golden City
of the Bells, where only humans live,
is ruled by the Mage Council,
practitioners of High Magic---a
powerful magic that is stable and
reliable, though rigidly controlled
and performed only by men. Outside
the City's walls, humans and magical
beings mix freely and call upon Wild
Magic---a system sometimes erratic,
always driven by desire and need, and
performed by both men and women. Now,
in To Light a Candle, the Demon Queen
sends her forces against her human
and elven enemies, sowing distraction
and death. In the human City, the
Queen's agents work to divide the
Council and foment rebellion among
the City's citizens. In the
countryside, they target the most
vulnerable and valuable---the young
Elf Prince and the Wild Mages who
might be the Demons' most dangerous
enemies. To his own surprise, young
Kellen, once the disappointing son of
the great Mage who leads the City's
Mage Council, has become a powerful
Knight-Mage. Valued for his bravery
and his skills as both wizard and
warrior, Kellen joins the Elves' war
councils. Yet he cannot convince the
City of his birth that it is in
terrible danger. Kellen's sister
Idalia, a Wild Mage with great
healing ability, has pledged her
heart to Jermayan, a proud Elven
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warrior. Someday Idalia will pay a
tragic Price for a world-saving work
of Wild Magic, but until then, she
will claim any joy life can offer
her. Jermayan, who has learned much
while fighting at Kellen's side and
loving the human Idalia, finds that
everything changes when he Bonds with
a dragon while rescuing the Elf
Prince and becomes the first Elven
Mage in a thousand years. Furious at
her enemies' success with the dragon,
the Demon Queen attacks in force.
Light struggles against Dark, like
flickering candle flames buried deep
in the shadow of Obsidian Mountain.
At the Publisher's request, this
title is being sold without Digital
Rights Management Software (DRM)
applied.
Arrows of the Queen Mercedes Lackey
1987-03-03 Follows the adventures of
Talia as she trains to become a
Herald of Valdemar in the first book
in the classic epic fantasy Arrows
trilogy Chosen by the Companion
Rolan, a mystical horse-like being
with powers beyond imagining, Talia,
once a runaway, has now become a
trainee Herald, destined to become
one of the Queen’s own elite guard.
For Talia has certain awakening
talents of the mind that only a
Companion like Rolan can truly sense.
But as Talia struggles to master her
unique abilities, time is running
out. For conspiracy is brewing in
Valdemar, a deadly treason that could
destroy Queen and kingdom. Opposed by
unknown enemies capable of both
diabolical magic and treacherous
assassination, the Queen must turn to
Talia and the Heralds for aid in
protecting the realm and insuring the
future of the Queen’s heir, a child
already in danger of becoming
bespelled by the Queen’s own foes.
Island Aldous Huxley 1973-04 In
Island, his last novel, Huxley
transports us to a Pacific island
where, for 120 years, an ideal
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society has flourished. Inevitably,
this island of bliss attracts the
envy and enmity of the surrounding
world. A conspiracy is underway to
take over Pala and events begin to
move when an agent of the
conspirators, a newspaperman named
Faranby, is shipwrecked there. What
Faranby doesn't expect is how his
time with the people of Pala will
revolutionize all his values and -to his amazement -- give him hope.
The Heaven Virus Clifford A. Pickover
2007-04 The New York Times writes,
"Pickover contemplates realms beyond
our known reality." From one of the
most original voices in imaginative
nonfiction comes a stunning novel of
speculation on the afterlife,
immortality, and the existence of the
human soul. "The Heaven Virus" is
inspired by virtual universes making
headlines today and offers readers a
glimpse of ultimate spiritual
technologies for the 22nd century and
a mystic encounter in an age of
electronic gods. "The Heaven Virus"
blends humor, psychedelia, and hope
in a meditation on the outer limits
of our culture, evolutionary destiny,
and inner space. This novel will draw
readers who have wondered about their
own passage from this existence into
the world to come. Cliff Pickover is
the author of forty books on science,
mathematics, art, religion. He
received his Ph.D. from Yale
University. His website,
Pickover.com, has received several
million visits.
Shadow Magic James E Wisher
2022-01-14 The High Kingdom has known
twenty years of peace. The true
reason unknown to everyone save
Sultan Vilos the First. At the height
of The Crown War, Vilos made a deal
with a powerful sorcerer. Vilos’s
reign would be secured in exchange
for his first born daughter. The
sorcerer promised to come for the
princess on her eighteenth birthday.
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That day is today. The sorcerer is
coming to claim his due and if he
doesn’t get it, all Hell is going to
break loose.
The Phoenix Transformed Mercedes
Lackey 2009-09-15 In the Enduring
Flame trilogy, Mercedes Lackey and
James Mallory have given readers a
new view of the complex and
fascinating world they originally
created for the Obsidian Trilogy.
Jumping one thousand years in time,
Lackey and Mallory have told the
compelling story of Harrier Gillain,
the first Knight-Mage in a thousand
years; Tiercel Rolfort, the first
High Mage in hundreds of years; and
Shaiara, the young leader of a desert
tribe who takes both boys under her
wing but has a special affection for
Harrier. These three young people are
their world's main defense against
the evil called up by the rogue Wild
Mage, Bisochim. Bisochim's conviction
that he was restoring the balance was
shattered the moment Ahairan took her
first breath. Now, in The Phoenix
Transformed, Bisochim joins forces
with Harrier and Tiercel, and the
three mages search desperately for a
way to destroy Ahairan as she sends
her magical forces against them and
the desert nomads under their
protection. With more than one twist
in the telling, centering on a magicplagued journey across a blistering
desert, The Phoenix Transformed is
the stunning conclusion to The
Enduring Flame. At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.
When Darkness Falls Mercedes Lackey
2013-12-31 Despite a great working of
Wild Magic and High Magic that struck
at the heart of the Demon Queen's
evil plots, Knight-Mage Kellen and
his Elven allies are still seen as
enemies by the human Mage Council.
The Elves and their allies must find
a way to shatter the Demons' hold on
the-outstretched-shadow-obsidian-mountain-1-mercedes-lackey

the human Mages, for without their
High Magic, the forces of Light will
be destroyed by the forces of
Darkness. The Commander of the Armies
of Light decides to turn an Elven
mine into a refuge for those driven
from their homes by the war. Kellen
is put in command of the force of
engineers and warriors who will
fortify the mine and does not learn
until it is nearly too late that the
caverns are full of Shadowed Elves.
Vestakia, the half-human, half-Demon
healer, finds that she has begun to
be able to read the mind of her Demon
father, Crown Prince Zyperis. The
Demon Queen, Savilla, is preparing a
great sacrifice that will summon He
Who Is back to the world and make her
the ultimate ruler forever. When Wild
Mage Idalia learns of Savilla's
plans, she knows there is only one
way to prevent the coming of He Who
Is. A very different sort of
sacrifice must be made.
Reconsidering Olmec Visual Culture
Carolyn E. Tate 2012-01-18 Recently,
scholars of Olmec visual culture have
identified symbols for umbilical
cords, bundles, and cave-wombs, as
well as a significant number of women
portrayed on monuments and as
figurines. In this groundbreaking
study, Carolyn Tate demonstrates that
these subjects were part of a major
emphasis on gestational imagery in
Formative Period Mesoamerica. In
Reconsidering Olmec Visual Culture,
she identifies the presence of women,
human embryos, and fetuses in
monuments and portable objects dating
from 1400 to 400 BC and originating
throughout much of Mesoamerica. This
highly original study sheds new light
on the prominent roles that women and
gestational beings played in Early
Formative societies, revealing female
shamanic practices, the generative
concepts that motivated caching and
bundling, and the expression of
feminine knowledge in the 260-day
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cycle and related divinatory and
ritual activities. Reconsidering
Olmec Visual Culture is the first
study that situates the unique hollow
babies of Formative Mesoamerica
within the context of prominent
females and the prevalent imagery of
gestation and birth. It is also the
first major art historical study of
La Venta and the first to identify
Mesoamerica's earliest creation
narrative. It provides a more nuanced
understanding of how later societies,
including Teotihuacan and West
Mexico, as well as the Maya, either
rejected certain Formative Period
visual forms, rituals, social roles,
and concepts or adopted and
transformed them into the enduring
themes of Mesoamerican symbol
systems.
Scientific American Inventions and
Discoveries Rodney Carlisle
2005-01-28 A unique A-to-Z reference
of brilliance in innovation and
invention Combining engagingly
written, well-researched history with
the respected imprimatur of
Scientific American magazine, this
authoritative, accessible reference
provides a wide-ranging overview of
the inventions, technological
advances, and discoveries that have
transformed human society throughout
our history. More than 400
entertaining entries explain the
details and significance of such
varied breakthroughs as the
development of agriculture, the
"invention" of algebra, and the birth
of the computer. Special
chronological sections divide the
entries, providing a unique focus on
the intersection of science and
technology from early human history
to the present. In addition, each
section is supplemented by primary
source sidebars, which feature
excerpts from scientists' diaries,
contemporary accounts of new
inventions, and various "In Their Own
the-outstretched-shadow-obsidian-mountain-1-mercedes-lackey

Words" sources. Comprehensive and
thoroughly readable, Scientific
American Inventions and Discoveries
is an indispensable resource for
anyone fascinated by the history of
science and technology. Topics
include: aerosol spray * algebra *
Archimedes' Principle * barbed wire *
canned food * carburetor *
circulation of blood * condom *
encryption machine * fork * fuel cell
* latitude * music synthesizer *
positron * radar * steel * television
* traffic lights * Heisenberg's
uncertainty principle
The Obsidian Mountain Trilogy
Mercedes Lackey 2014-06-03 The
Obsidian Mountain Trilogy by Mercedes
Lackey and James Mallory consists of
the VOYA Best Science Fiction and
Fantasy novel The Outstretched
Shadow, the USA Today bestseller To
Light a Candle, and The New York
Times bestseller When Darkness Falls.
All three entertaining adventure
fantasies feature elves, dragons,
humans, and a very opinionated
unicorn. The Outstretched Shadow
Kellen Tavadon, son of the Arch-Mage
Lycaelon, thought he knew the way the
world worked. His father, leading the
wise and benevolent Council of Mages,
protected and guided the citizens of
the Golden City of the Bells. Young
Mages in training--all men, for women
were unfit to practice magic-memorized the intricate details of
High Magic and aspired to seats on
the council. Then he found the
forbidden Books of Wild Magic--or did
they find him? To Light a Candle The
dark Queen's forces are on the move
and the forces of Light are beset on
all sides. To his own surprise, young
Kellen, now a Knight-Mage, becomes
part of the Elves' war councils,
valued for his skills as warrior and
wizard. Meanwhile, in the City, the
Mage Council has been corrupted from
within. When Darkness Falls The
Demons strike! Mages, Elves, and
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Humans must set enmity aside and
stand together against their ancient
foe in the stunning conclusion to
this epic trilogy. At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.
Surrealism and Architecture Thomas
Mical 2005 This is a historically
informed examination of
architecture's perceived absence in
surrealist thought, surrealist
tendencies in the theories and
projects of modern architecture, and
the place of surrealist thought in
contemporary design. This book
represents current insights into
surrealism in the thought and
practice of modern architecture. In
these essays, the role of the
subconscious, the techniques of
defamiliarization, aesthetic and
social forces affecting the objects,
interiors, cities and landscapes of
the twentieth century are revealed.
The book contains a diversity of
voices from across modern art and
architecture to bring into focus what
is often overlooked in the histories
of the modernist avant-garde. This
collection examines the practices of
writers, artists, architects, and
urbanists with emphasis on a critique
of the everyday world-view, offering
alternative models of subjectivity,
artistic effect, and the production
of meanings in the built world.
The Phoenix Unchained Mercedes Lackey
2007-10-16 New York Times and USA
Today bestselling authors Mercedes
Lackey and James Mallory teamed up to
write The Obsidian Trilogy, set in a
wondrous world filled with magical
beings, competing magic systems, and
a titanic struggle between good and
evil. That world proved so popular
with the creators and readers alike
that Lackey and Mallory have returned
to it with The Phoenix Unchained,
Book One of The Enduring Flame, the
opening volume of a new epic fantasy
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trilogy. After a thousand years of
peace, much Magick has faded from the
world. The Elves live far from
humankind. There are no High Mages,
and Wild Mages are seen only rarely.
Bisochim, a powerful Wild Mage, is
determined to reintroduce Darkness to
the world, believing that it is out
of Balance. Tiercel, a young
Armethalian nobleman, is convinced
that High Magic is not just
philosophy. He attempts a spell—and
draws the unwelcome attention of
Bisochim. Tiercel survives Bisochim's
attack and begins trying to turn
himself into a High Mage. Next in
line to be Harbormaster of
Armethalieh, Harrier instead finds
himself regularly saving Tyr's life
and meeting magickal people and
creatures. To Harrier's dismay, it
seems that he must become a hero. In
The Phoenix Unchained, Harrier and
Tiercel begin a marvelous journey to
uncover their destinies. Along the
way, they meet a charming female
centaur, several snooty Elves, and
the most powerful dragon their world
has ever known. At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.
The Last Dragonlord Joanne Bertin
1999-09-15 Dragonlord Linden Rathan,
last-born of a race of immortal
weredragons, has spent six hundred
years alone, searching for his
soultwin while his fellow Dragonlords
watch over humanity's Five Kingdoms.
When the Queen of Cassori dies
mysteriously, Linden and the other
Dragonlords are called upon to
prevent civil war as two human
claimants vie for the regency. As the
battle for Cassori rule escalates,
Linden becomes the target of the
Fellowship, a secret society of truehumans who could actually destroy his
immortal life. Then he meets a
beautiful young ship captain named
Maurynna who may be the only one who
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can help Linden bring Cassori back
from the brink of chaos. At the
Publisher's request, this title is
being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.
Snakehead Anthony Horowitz 2007-11-13
What goes up must come down, and when
we last saw Alex Rider, he was as up
as can be—in outer space. When he
crash lands off the coast of
Australia, the Australian Secret
Service recruits him to infiltrate
one of the ruthless gangs operating
across South East Asia. Known as
snakeheads, the gangs smuggle drugs,
weapons, and worst of all, people.
Alex accepts the assignment, in part
for the chance to work with his
godfather and learn more about his
parents. What he uncovers, however,
is a secret that will make this his
darkest and most dangerous mission
yet . . . and that his old nemesis,
Scorpia, is anything but out of his
life. From the slums of Bangkok to
the Australian Outback to the middle
of the Timor Sea, Snakehead is Alex
Rider’s most action-packed adventure
yet. Watch a QuickTime trailer for
this book.
Merlin: The Old Magic - Part 1 James
Mallory 2009-05-30 A TIMELESS EPIC, A
NEW CLASSIC FOR ALL AGES -- MERLIN
"Once upon a time...no, no, that's
not the way to start. You'll think
this is a fairy tale. And it isn't".
In the terrible years of tyrants and
invaders, England's surviving pagans
cry out for help to their deity -and Mab, Queen of the Faery realms,
creates for them a champion. Merlin.
Half human, half Magic; raised in the
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love of his foster mother, Ambrosia,
trained in sorcery by the gnome
Frick, destined by Mab to lead
England back to the Old Ways. But
Mab, once beloved, has grown selfish
and cruel, so Merlin turns against
her. And their war of magic will
change the world.
Submergence J. M. Ledgard 2013-04-01
A hostage and a deep-sea scientist
recall their romance in this
“strange, intelligent, gorgeously
written” novel about love, oceans,
lust, and terror (New York Magazine).
In a room with no windows on the
coast of Africa, an Englishman, James
More, is held captive by jihadist
fighters. Posing as a water expert to
report on al-Qaeda activity in the
area, he now faces extreme privation,
mock executions, and forced marches
through the arid badlands of Somalia.
Thousands of miles away on the
Greenland Sea, Danielle Flinders, a
biomathematician, prepares to dive in
a submersible to the ocean floor. She
is obsessed with life at the lowest
strata of water. In this “masterly
evocation of the intricacy of life,”
James and Danny are separately drawn
back to the previous Christmas, to a
French hotel on the Atlantic coast,
where a chance encounter on the beach
led to an intense and enduring
romance (Teju Cole). For James, his
mind escapes to utopias both imagined
and remembered. Danny, meanwhile, is
drawn back to beginnings: to mythical
and scientific origins, and to her
own. It is to each other and to the
ocean that they most frequently
return: magnetic and otherworldly, a
comfort and a threat.
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